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 Supplements Exempted from Codex Language in Food Safety Bill 
U.S. Senators and The Alliance for Natural Health-USA Work to Preserve Access to Healthy Food and Dietary Supplements  

Washington, DC:  The Alliance for Natural Health-USA (ANH-USA) worked with Senators Tom Harkin (D-IA) and Orrin Hatch (R-UT) to make absolutely clear that the FDA Food Safety Modernization Act legislation (S. 510) does not impact our access to high quality, therapeutic dietary supplements.  

Earlier versions of the Food Safety Act required the FDA to recommend harmonization with international Codex Alimentarius standards to our trading partners.  This was changed to consider whether and how to recommend harmonization, a considerable improvement, since it no longer committed the U.S. to the concept of harmonization with Codex, which would likely put dietary supplements at risk. A further clarification has now been added to the proposed statute.  This new language specifically states that, “Nothing in this section shall be construed to affect the regulation of dietary supplements.” 

“The inclusion of this new language in the bill further protects our right to access natural dietary supplements, and we are committed to lead the fight whenever that right is threatened,” said Gretchen DuBeau, Executive Director of ANH-USA. 
According to ANH-USA, the original Senate bill’s language would have created an unacceptable slippery slope toward U.S. harmonization with the international Codex Alimentarius.  The Codex Alimentarius was initially developed to establish international food safety standards and regulate ingredients of food products. However, there is great concern that utilizing Codex will result in the loss of control over U.S. domestic food safety standards and compromise access to higher dose dietary supplements, especially since Codex standards are expected to be aligned with current, highly restrictive European standards. 

“We are very fortunate to have the tremendous support of Senators Harkin and Hatch, and look forward to continuing to work with them and our allies in the House of Representative to ensure that consumers have the right to choose natural health options including dietary supplements,” said DuBeau.  
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About the Alliance for Natural Health USA (ANH-USA): www.anh-usa.org ANH-USA is part of an international organization dedicated to promoting sustainable healthcare and freedom of choice in healthcare through good science and good law. We protect the right of natural-health practitioners to practice and the right of consumers to choose the healthcare options they prefer by lobbying Congress and state legislatures; educating the public, press, and decision-makers about integrative medicine; initiating legal actions; and joining and forming significant coalitions. As a membership-based organization, we unite consumers, practitioners, and industry to speak with a common voice and have worked since 1992 to shift the medical paradigm from an exclusive focus on surgery, drugs and other conventional techniques to an “integrative” approach incorporating food, dietary supplements and lifestyle changes.
